
 

Introduction to the Research for Patient and 

Public Benefit (RfPPB) Funding Scheme 

Webinar 

Monday 21st June 2021 

4.30pm-6pm 

Free to NHS staff 

 

The North and Mid Wales RDCS is delighted to offer a free webinar focusing on 

the Research for Patient and Public Benefit (RfPPB) Funding Scheme.  

 

 

• Background on the RfPPB funding scheme 

• Advice & tips for applicants 

• Hear from other applicants about their experience. 
 

 

To register, or for more information please email rdcs@bangor.ac.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


